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Dear Prayer Partners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last week, OMF Cambodia missionaries had an in-
person Church Planting Gathering meeting on “Iron 
Sharpens Iron”. One third of our people could not 
attend the meeting because of having mild Covid 
positive symptoms. We thank God that despite 
having smaller groups we had a good time to share 
the challenges we face in ministry. We thank God 
for the time of Listening and hearing from each 
other about the struggles we have faced at each 
stage and how God led us through with His grace 
and strength. We were encouraged by God’s Word 
from Hebrews 12 that we are to KEEP ON 
KEEPING ON: Perseverance in Gospel Ministry! 
      
 Prayer 1: Pray for God’s protection on the 
health of us all and a speedy recovery for those 
who had Covid positives. 
 
 Thank you for praying for us as the church is 
planning to move towards independence. I was very 
encouraged to see that we have moved from a 
stage of, “We do, you help” to “You do, we watch.” 
It was such a joy to watch Srey, one of our church 
leaders, lead the women bible study online on her 
own. I sensed that she really trusted the Holy Spirit 
to give her wisdom to ask good and meaningful 
questions of the Bible passage. 
 

 Nowadays, false or cult teaching is 
spreading rapidly in Cambodia through social 
media. From March, our WBS online will focus on 
studying the books on 1, 2, and 3 John.  
 
Prayer 2:  Pray for Srey and Sokhieng to have 
God’s given wisdom to know the truth of God 
in order to recognize the false gospels. 
 
 I have another encouraging story to share 
with you during this high COVID-19 infections 
time. We had church members infected by this 
virus who had to isolate in the church. Thank God 
for others who were well. They brought food to 
the sick and then helped them to clean up the 
church after they recovered. They all gave thanks 
to God for blessing them with good health for the 
sake of helping others. And the sick, who had 
received their help, experienced the love of God 
showed in the body of Christ! (Rom 8:28) PTL! 
 
 The number of daily cases of the “Omicron 
Virus” still remains high in our communities. Our 
worship at Hope for Life Church returned to 
online meetings. We thank God that meeting 
online doesn’t seem to affect people’s 
participation :)  
 
Prayer 3:  Pray for creativity, wisdom and 
discernment to those who share God’s Word 
during Sunday Worship online.    
 
 Thank you all from the bottom of my heart 
for your prayers and support!!! 
 
Shalom 
Sabrina 
 
Contact Info: Sabrina Bach - OMF International 
Cambodia  PO Box 570, Phnom Penh, Cambodia. 
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